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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

I hereby confirm that the Israeli Procurement and Logistics Managers 

Association (IPLMA) is a full member of the International Federation 

of Purchasing and Supply Management (IFPSM).  

 

IPLMA is also only training organization in Israel having IFPSM 

Programme Accrediation Standard (IFPSM PAS) for their training 

programs Purchasing, Logistics and Warehouse Practitioners (APLP) 

and Certified Purchasing Manager (CPM).  

 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to be in contact.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Saana Rantanen 
 

Executive Assistant 

International Federation of Purchasing and Supply Management (IFPSM) 

 

 
Ratamestarinkatu 7 A, 00520 Helsinki Finland 

tel. +358 50 4311610 

saana.rantanen@ifpsm.com 
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